
 

 

 

May 27, 2025  
 
 

RE: 2025 - Roadway Rehabilitation Program  
 

The City of Prince Albert Public Works Department would like to advise businesses and 
residents that the road in front of your property is scheduled for a roadway construction project 
which will result in road closures during the 2025 construction season. 
 
Project Details: 
 
The roadway construction includes milling and repaving of the roadway surface, and if 
required the reconstruction of the structure beneath the pavement.  
 
The construction work may also include the replacement of concrete curb and sidewalk at 
select locations. 
 
Upon completion of the road construction, landscaping will be completed if it was disturbed.   
 
A follow-up letter will be provided prior to construction to provide additional details about the 
project, including scheduling, traffic control, waste collection and more.  For a list of projects 
identified within the 2025 Road Rehabilitation Program, including more information about the 
project near your property please visit www.citypa.ca/capital-projects/. 
 
 
If you require further information with respect to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
Evan Hastings, Capital Projects Manager, Public Works at (306) 953-4884. 
 
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

City of Prince Albert 
Public Works Department 

1084 Central Avenue 

Prince Albert, SK  S6V 7P3 

Phone: (306) 953-4900 

Fax: (306) 953-4915 
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